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 Objection

Comments I believe that the above plan should not be amended again but they owners should be held 
accountable to the previous agreements.  
The people of Washington have contended with this for enough time  dealing with traffic/ noise & dust 
pollution. Extra traffic in the area would cause the already congested roads (which are not suitable for 
lorries to overtake) massive problems. The A24 roundabout is a bottle neck during rush hour at 
present.  
The sand martins, peregrine Falcons & other wildlife do not deserve to lose their stronghold when 
there are little other options in the area for them. We should be protecting our endangered wildlife. 
The area should be left as it is as there has not been a problem over the 15 years I have lived in the 
village. It would be a lovely wildlife haven. 
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